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 Hello to all our new families and welcome back to all the children returning.
We hope you had a lovely summer and enjoyed the beautiful weather.
The children all look very smart in their uniforms and have settled in well.


  





At 12pm we have a system to ensure that the children can see their parents/carers when they walk out the preschool. We have a marked box on the floor by the door which is a “No Parent” zone. There is a sign on the window for parents /carers picking up their children at 12 “Pick up Point”. We have another sign “Drop off Point” for parents/carers to wait before starting the afternoon session.
This helps to ensure that each child can see their parent/carer clearly and staff can clearly see them going to them.
Thank you for your co-operation and we your support in this very important matter.

	
Please DO NOT walk across the carpark, it is in use all day. Please set an example to your children and walk around the path.
∞
Can we remind parents that that it is a No Swearing zone around the childrens centre, we have a Zero Tolerance policy on anti-social behaviour.
∞
Parents are not allowed to go into the childrens toilets in the pre-school room.
∞
Please bring in a spare change of clothes for your child, all clothing and shoes need to have your childs name in them please.






TAPESTRY
We have sent Tapestry links to parents who are not yet on their childs Learning Journal, please check your inbox, junk and spam.
If you are experiencing difficulties please see Hayley.
What’s happening this term;
 Committee meeting – date to be confirmed
Week 15th October: Parents Meetings
21st – 25th October: Practicing Fire Drills daily
[bookmark: _GoBack]7th & 14th November: Parents Meeting
11th November: Hallett Photography, childrens photos. 
10.30am to 11.30am
1pm to 2pm

9th December: Christmas week, Christmas activities, Christmas jumper week, more details to follow

Term Dates
28th October to 1st November: Half term 
13th December to 6th January: Christmas Holidays. 
7th February to 223rd February: Half term
6th April to 17th April: Easter Holidays
25th May to 29th May: Half term
17th July End of Summer term 










	
Important nos;
Brambles room – 02380 917637
Office – 02380 360727
Email – preschoolbrambles@yahoo.co.uk
We also have a Facebook page where we also put info and details of events, please like our page.








	                                                        
                                                       

                                                       

FEES
Please ensure that if you pay for your childs sessions you pay a week in advance. This is set out in the Fees agreement that you have received. We now have the option for you to pay by card.

                                                                                                                          IMPORTANT; If you have changed your mobile no or address please let us know so that we can update our records.

                                                        


					




We will now be sending half termly Newsletters by email, Tapestry and on display on the notice board. Please ensure that we have your email address, thank you.
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